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Year 1 DT – Wacky Races
This half-term the Year 1 children have 
been learning all about wheel mechanisms  
and how they work. This week the 
children got a chance to make their own 
cars, using wheels, axles and they even 
had to make their own axle holders. Well 
done children!

Y6 go to Snozone!
The Year 6 children were in for a real 
treat this week when they went to 
Snozone. The children had an amazing 
time climbing ‘Mount Snozone’, setting 
up a camp, learning about first aid on a 
mountain and finally using a sledge to get 
down the mountain. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed this amazing 
opportunity so well done everyone!

Valentines’ Day Bake Sale 

The PTA put on a special Valentines’ 
Day bake sale on Thursday. Selling 
everything from biscuits to brownies, 
they raised an amazing £100 for the 
school. Thank you to the PTA for 
organising the bake sale and everyone 
who bought a delicious cake!

Our school garden gets a make 
over

Our amazing school garden is 
getting a make over this week. 
The raised beds are being 
replaced and a new gate and 
arch are being installed. The 
garden is shaping up to be an 
brilliant outside space for all 
the children at Rivelin to use! 

Happy half-term!
Finally, I just wanted to wish everyone a 
happy and restful half-term break. We 
look forward to welcoming you back after 
the holidays on Monday 24th February. 


